
 
 

Early Childhood Developmental (ECD) 
Services in Primary Care:  

Strategies to Enhance Interventions 
Provided by Staffing with Expertise in ECD  
           May 25th, 2023   8 AM-12 PM 
                                 The White Stag 
              70 NW Couch St, Portland, OR 97209 
 

 
5/25/23 Meeting Agenda: 

 
Door open at 7:30am for breakfast & learning session pre-survey. 

I. Welcome from the Oregon Pediatric Improvement Partnership 
II. Overview of the Transforming Pediatrics for Early Childhood Goals and Objectives to 

Expand the Early Childhood Development Continuum  
III. Introductions of TPEC Learning Collaborative Primary Care Sites  
IV. Why Issue-Focused Interventions Provided by Staff with ECD Expertise Are Needed 
V. Parent Expert Speaker  

VI. Oregon TPEC Evaluation Data, Practice-Specific Snapshot of Baseline ECD Findings 

Break 

VII. Tools and Strategies for Expanding Issue-Focused Interventions Provided by Staff with ECD 
Expertise 

VIII. Overview of Small Group Action Plan Session: Design Parameters and Objectives 
 
Small Group Practice-Specific Work Session, Facilitated by OPIP 
 

IX. Facilitated Small Group Session on Action Plan to Increase ECD Expertise 
 Clarify practice-specific answers to design parameters for action plans  
 Determine starting point aim for staffing and resource plan to increase ECD expertise 
 Outline next steps, tasks, and priorities for the next six months. 

 
X. Practice-Specific Report Out from Action Planning 

 
XI. Close Out & Next Steps  

 
Participants complete evaluation survey and receive a boxed lunch.  

 
 

The Transforming Pediatrics for Early Childhood (TPEC) project is supported by the Health Resources and Services 
Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of an award totaling 
$3,991,229.00 with zero percentage financed with non-governmental sources. The contents are those of the author(s) and 
do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by HRSA, HHS, or the U.S. Government. For more 
information, please visit HRSA.gov. 

 


